
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

April 26, 2023 

Meeting started at 6:30pm by President Don Easterbrooks. 

First was the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Next a prayer was offered by Thomas King. 

This meeting was held back at Tierra del Sol Rec Center. The neighborhood officers were up for re-
election or new people.  Ms. Judy Stanislaw put it up for a vote to keep the four officers currently in the 
positions.  Mr. Phil Rizzo agreed and Mr. Paul Diatlovich seconded it. The four officers remain and are: 

President – Don Easterbrooks 

Vice President and head of the social activities group – Jan Ool 

Treasurer- Mike Tommaney 

Secretary- Deb Chapman 

There was a short announcement about a neighborhood AED program.  If all 209 households 
within our neighborhood each contributed $60, we would have enough for four units and cover 
5 years. 

Next month we will have a presentation by Paul Diatlovich about the Indianapolis 500. 

The entertainment tonight was music performance by our own James Burns & Jim Ball. 

Details for all of this is in the newsletters and on the DLVN website at www.dlvn.org. 

 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 


